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6:00 PM 

 

 

Dear School Patrons: 

 

We have a confirmed COVID-19 positive student at Stroud High School. 25 High School students are 

entering quarantine at this time as a result of close contact with this student. We have currently 

notified most of the parties associated with this close contact to start a quarantine period at this 

time. Messages have been left with those not personally contacted. 

 

We also have one Kindergarten student and one PreK student quarantined due to close contact with a 

COVID-19 positive person outside of the school. Two additional High School students are under 

quarantine due to close contact outside of school but are not associated with the quarantine announced 

above. 

 

At this time, we believe our list of individuals is complete. If there are others that are identified we will 

make those contacts as soon as possible.  

 

Also, we have an announcement from Central Tech at Drumright about their operations: 

  
 The Drumright Campus of Central Tech will be going to virtual instruction beginning tomorrow, Tuesday, 
November 10 and returning to in-person instruction on Monday, November 30.  If you have any questions, 
please contact me at (918)352-2551 xt 234.  Thanks for your understanding as we work to keep our students 
safe. 
  
Kent Burris 

Assistant Superintendent/CFO 
Central Tech 

 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 


